
 

    This is your Association-provided opportunity to obtain  

                   VALUABLE RETIREMENT INFORMATION!  

This ZOOM program includes presentations from: 

 A specialist from  the Maryland State Retirement & Pension System 

 BPCS Employee Benefits representative 

 As well as insights from retired member Christine Beard,  

and members of the TABCO-Retired Steering Committee 

Q &A: Time will be allotted for participants to ask questions. 

 

Registration is required to attend this workshop and is open through midnight Tuesday, 

March 29, 2022.  

-Must be a TABCO member  

-Must provide name, worksite, email address 

 https://zooming-into-retirement-march31.eventbrite.com   

-The event Zoom link will be emailed to participants on March 30. 

 

*Sponsored by TABCO-RETIRED 

to assist our active colleagues who plan to retire this year. 
TABCO-RETIRED is the ONLY retiree group affiliated with TABCO.  

 
TABCO-RETIRED Membership fees confer membership in TABCO-R, MSEA-R, and NEA-R.  
Membership applications may be obtained at the TABCO office ( sstrickland@mseanea.org , or at  
TABCO-R 2021-22 membership application ). Please feel free to direct any questions to the TABCO-RETIRED 
Steering Committee at bookends68@comcast.net. 
 
Note: There is no such organization as “Re-TABCO.”  
The AARP groups BCRSPA and MRSPA are NOT affiliated with the association and their members do not 
receive information from TABCO-RETIRED.  
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